Dempsey, Matthew

From: Phillips, Kate

Sent: 17 November 2016 12:25

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning application 2016/5642/P

Please log as an objection to the above.

Kate

Kate Phillips \
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2521

flin]ELS

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a
planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

e On new improved posters on lamp posts

s by signing up to planning e-alerts

¢ in the planning section of the Camden Account

¢ through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Marcus Clapham

Sent: 16 November 2016 17:11

To: Phillips, Kate

Subject: Planning application 2016/5642/P

Dear Kate Phillips,

Many thanks for your help this afternoon.

T wish to object to the above Planning application for 6 Regent’s Park Terrace, London NW1 7EE. This
property backs directly onto ours at 69 Gloucester Crescent, London NW1 7EG.

1) The rear elevation indicates plate glass doors quite out of keeping with other doors in both Regent’s
Park Terrace and Gloucester Crescent. When we installed a door and an outside staircase, we were
instructed, quite rightly, that the door should match windows in the property and have glazing bars,
which it has

2) The proposed new games room and dining room will encroach on the space and light between the
houses

3) Together with the proposed extension, the external walkway will encroach seriously on the privacy
of our garden

4) The owners of the property did not see fit to consult their rear neighbours over the plans

With best wishes,



Marcus Clapham
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